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Williams Mullen is proud to announce that nine attorneys have been named a Pro Bono Service Honor 

Roll Member by the Virginia Access to Justice Commission. These attorneys all reported 40 or more 

hours of pro bono service to the Virginia State Bar.

The Virginia Access to Justice Commission was created by order of the Supreme Court of Virginia with 

a mission of promoting ?equal access to justice,? and believes that pro bono service is a necessary 

contribution to this objective. The recognized attorneys are noted in Virginia Lawyer magazine.

The attorneys named Pro Bono Service Honor Roll Members are as follows:

Lynn K. Brugh

Howard E. Gordon

Rebecca E. Ivey

Nathan A. Kottkamp

Joseph R. Mayes

G. Andrew Nea, Jr.

Brendan D. O'Toole

W. Benjamin Pace

Edward T. White

To see the full list of Bono Service Honor Roll Members, click here

Nine Williams Mullen Attorneys Named to 
Pro Bono Service Honor Roll

https://virginialawyer.vsb.org/publication/?m=53176&i=792167&p=40&ver=html5


Related People

Lynn K. Brugh ? 804.420.6461 ? lbrugh@williamsmullen.com

Howard E. Gordon ? 757.629.0607 ? hgordon@williamsmullen.com

Rebecca E. Ivey ? 804.420.6334 ? rivey@williamsmullen.com

Nathan A. Kottkamp ? 804.420.6028 ? nkottkamp@williamsmullen.com

Joseph R. Mayes ? 757.473.5339 ? jmayes@williamsmullen.com

G. Andrew Nea, Jr. ? 804.420.6403 ? anea@williamsmullen.com

Brendan D. O'Toole ? 804.420.6588 ? botoole@williamsmullen.com

W. Benjamin Pace ? 804.420.6932 ? wpace@williamsmullen.com

Edward T. White ? 804.420.6338 ? ewhite@williamsmullen.com


